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Harbor Club Project Update  
FRIDAY, JUNE 23RD, 2023 
HARBOR CLUB – CONSTRCUTION REMINDER 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Please take a moment to review the Harbor Club project updates below. 

Construction Reminder – West Tower 
   
As a reminder, construction will begin in the West tower starting with the common area 
domestic water mains on June 26th through late September 2023. During this portion of the 
plumbing project, construction crews will be working in the common area hallways at the “arch” 
location on floor 3 through 34.  
 
Please be advised that protection and containment will be installed in the path of travel and at 
work location on each residential floor while repairs are being conducted. In addition, CMP 
reminds residents to please plan according as construction noise will be present Monday 
through Friday from 8:00am to 5:00pm, each day.  A photo of the general work area is enclosed 
below.  
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As a floor protection will remain for the duration of this work. CMP will notify residents when 
coring is going to take place due to the additional noise during that portion of the work.  
 

Continued Elevator Protection and Construction Start 
With the commencement of construction in the West tower on Monday, June 26th, 2023, please expect 
delays in elevator wait times as only one elevator will be available for resident use while construction is 
active Monday through Friday, from 8am to 5pm. CMP recommends that owners leave the property before 
7:45am to assist in avoiding long wait times.  
 
 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these important projects. 
CMP will be providing updates every two weeks or more frequently as required by the project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greyson Connelly 
Operations Manager  
Cornerstone Managing Partners 
(619) 507-8940 
greyson@cmpcorp.net 
 
 
 


